



11 October 2023

## **Dear Families**

Please find attached the Google Form to be used to express your child's *preference* for the language they wish to study for the remainder of KS3.

The form can be found **HERE**.

Please note the guidance below:

- 1. Complete this form with your child.
- 2. Please put the languages in order of preference. We will try to put you in one of the languages you prefer but this cannot be guaranteed.
- 3. Native speakers must not show a preference for their home language.
- 4. Deadline is Monday 16th October, 3pm. If this deadline is missed, we will assume you have no preference.

Please speak to your language teacher if you have any questions.

We look forward to receiving your response.

Yours sincerely

The MFL Team

















